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Just like our friends-in Europe, Manor Notes is

taking the month of August to vacation.

Not to worry, though, as we’ll be back on
September 1.

One item before we go...

If anyone is interested in an open Manor
Board seat and needs information about
what is required to apply, contact Joe
Winland at joewinland@bellsouth.net.

Bonnes vacances....
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